
October, 2022

Hello Bedminster Families,

The 8th graders are having a Thanksgiving Pie Sale fundraiser. This has become an annual

tradition at the Bedminster School and is very popular.  The pies are delicious and the proceeds

benefit the 8th grade trip to Washington DC.  Your order form and payment needs to be sent in

by Thursday, November 3rd.  Checks may be made out to “Cash” or “Bedminster Twp. School”.

Please see order form for more details.

Thank you!

Laura



8th Grade Thanksgiving Pie Sale
$12/pie

Mmmmm … Pie

Apple Qty_______

Lemon Blueberry Qty________

Pumpkin Qty_______

Name:_____________________________________________

Phone:____________________________________________

Email:_____________________________________________

By Thursday November 3rd, please complete your order form, put it in an envelope along with
your payment, mark the envelope “8th grade Pie - Attn. Mrs. Haas and drop the envelope off at the
Bedminster School main office.

PLEASE NOTE:  payment is required before your order can be processed. Please make your checks
payable to ‘Cash’ or ‘Bedminster Twp. School’.  Thank you!

Mark your calendar now to pick up your pie at the Bedminster School, between 4-6pm, on Tuesday,

November 22, 2022!

Special thanks to ShopRite for donating pies and making our pie fundraiser possible!


